
 

 

 

 

May 19, 2020 

 

6256 Crittenden Drive  
Cincinnati OH 45244 
 
To Members of Ohio House Primary and Secondary Education Committee: 
 
I am the father of five and the grandfather of 13 grandchildren. I strongly urge you to pass HB 321- Erin’s 
Law. 
 
It is critical that all children receive age appropriate instruction in child sexual abuse prevention when in 
kindergarten through sixth grade and sexual violence prevention when in grades seven through twelve.  
 
The scourge of child sexual abuse must be stemmed. The passage of HB 321 will demonstrate that Ohio 
wants all of its children to be safe.  
 
Bruce R. Seidel Jr. 
513-503-5028 


